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General Order # 998
                                                   February 2014
February 2014 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday, February 21, 2014
                   LOCATION:   Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave.

                                         South Boston between Damrell & D Streets  

                                         Nearest Box 7237 Old Colony Ave & Damrell
                    TIME:           2000 Hours Meeting
                    PROGRAM:  “An Evening with Jeff Brown.”
                                         Jeff will be presenting a show on the Salem and 

                                         North Shore area from his archives, he has promised

                                         A few surprises along the way! 

January 2014 Meeting

Despite heavy long weekend traffic which tried everyone’s nerves, the meeting was a presentation by Member Michael Boynton on Massachusetts Fire Apparatus. All in attendance agreed that it was a great show!

February Meeting

Director Jeff Brown will be our featured entertainment. Jeff is doing a show from his archives and features more of the history of the Salem Fire Department. Jeff did a wonderful job on his video presentation at the Centennial Banquet on the history of the Box 52 Association. Jeff is a Fire Alarm Operator for the Salem Fire Department and frequent face at many IFBA events.
Membership

The membership will be asked to vote on the application of Mr. Michael Antoine.
· Mr. Antoine resides in Hingham. He is the retired Superintendent of Hingham Fire Alarm. 

             Currently, he is employed by Automatic Alarm in Norwell. 

             Sponsors are William Cahill, Jr. and Robert Doyle.

· At the January Board Meeting the following members were voted into Life and Exempt status

Congratulations are extended to Norman Woods and Christopher Sharpe on becoming Life Members and     Sherman Hunt on his Exempt Membership status.          
Good and Welfare
Member Martin Robichaud is on the mend after some resent surgery. He will be at the Spaulding Rehab Room 310-A 1 Dove Ave. Salem and his room number is 978-825-8760. 
Member Stephen Walsh continues on his long road to recovery and is still an in patient at Mass General. Steve is hopeful that he will soon be on his way to rehab.

Weather Cancellation

It’s that time of year when snow fall will occur, fouling up the meeting nights! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out. It is winter in New England!
Line Box
The next issue of the Line Box is included with this General Order
Chelsea Fire Apparatus Project
We are still looking for apparatus photos for the Chelsea Fire response gallery. If any member has these

Rigs in their collection, please let us know or you can e-mail thelinebox@hotmail.com
Needed are the following:
	Boston E-11*, E-50

L-11, L-15
	Boston 10, 18, 39,20

21, 34, 14, 48
	 Brookline E-3
	Cambridge L-2
	Dedham E-1

L-1

	Everett  E-2, E-3,

 E-4, L-3
	Logan  E-5, E-7
	Lynn E-7
	Medford E-1*, E-4
*Burnt at fire
	Melrose E-3

	Milton E-1
	Needham E-4
	Newton E-3
	Quincy E-3, E-B, E-5
Foam Unit
	Revere E-4, E-5

	Somerville E-2, E-7
	Watertown E-1, E-3
Aux FD Rescue
	Winthrop E-4
	
	


*both pump and hose wagon where needed

REMINDERS!
· Meeting Friday Feb. 21, 2014 Iron Workers Hall at 2000 Hrs. 
· Saturday February 15th 1700-2200 Annual Fools Photo Night       Black Swan Country Club 258  Black Swan Country Club 258 Andover St (Route 133) Georgetown, MA. Tickets $ 15.00 at the door

By Order Of the President                                        Newsletter Editor

Alan Macdonald
                                               Frank San Severino
